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3 June 2025  

  

  

  

Dear Parent and/or carer  

History Trip to Warkworth Castle  

We are delighted to announce that as part of your child’s history studies we will be taking Year 7 on a trip to study 

Warkworth Castle. This excursion will allow pupils to explore life in medieval castle and examine the importance of 

Warkworth Castle throughout the ages.   

 Pupil will travel to Warkworth Castle by coach. We will leave school at 9.15am and return at 12.30, in time for lunch. 

There are two sessions and children will attend as follows:  

History classes 7A and 7C- 25th June  

History classes 7B and 7D- 26th June  

Please note these are your child’s history teaching classes, not form classes.   

 Attendance on these trips is dependent on exemplary behaviour in school. Students who fail to behave well in 

school will not be allowed to attend.  

It is likely you have already given consent for educational trips on the MCAS app. Could you please ensure that you 

have enabled this by going to the consent page on the app.   

  

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

  

  

Yours faithfully,  

  

Mrs M Francis 

Director of Humanities and MFL  

 


